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From: Tony Byrne 
Sent: 04 March 2024 18:26
To: Licensing
Subject: Sandy Cove Hotel - Variation of Licence Support Letter

Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
I am emailing in regard to Variation of Premises Licence application ref no. 057749. The business in question is Sandy 
Cove Hotel, Berrynarbor, Ilfracombe, EX349SR. 
 
As this businesses wine supplier, I visit the hotel every four to eight weeks. The business is family-owned and operated 
and run by a team of hospitality professionals who are a pleasure to work with. We regularly support the team with 
WSET accredited training to help them develop their careers. I’ve also stayed on several occasions as a guest. Any music 
has always been appropriate and respectful on the environment it’s been played in. I fully support their application for a 
variation in the premises licence, it will only enhance the already excellent offering at the hotel. Please find my contact 
details in my email signature. If you require any further information, please get in touch. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Tony Byrne 
 

 
 

 CAUTION: This email originated from outside North Devon Council. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.  


